

October 16, 2009

By Hand-Delivery and E-Mail

Lynn Fabrizio Staff Attorney New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-24229

RE: December 2008 Ice Storm
NHEC Comments regarding NEI Draft Report

Dear Attorney Fabrizio:

Enclosed you will find New Hampshire Electric Cooperative's (NHEC's) comments regarding NEI's Draft Report which were transmitted to NEI today by email. Please contact me with any questions you may have concerning this material.

Electronic copies of this material have been provided those members of the Commission Staff involved in the Ice Storm review.

Please note that NHEC's submission of these materials is not intended as, nor should it be construed as constituting, a consent pursuant to RSA 301:60.

Sincerely,

Mark W. Dean